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Contact
Name

Michael Frost

Enter your
question or
comment

There are many reasons it makes sense to support the
Chipmunk Solar Farm Project. Welcoming new economic
development should be a no brainer if you support more job
opportunities for our residents. I am excited about all the new
benefits our county will see by supporting this farm project.
Chipmunk solar farm will generate millions of dollars for our
local schools and roads. It would be in the best interest of
every resident in Pickaway County to support Chipmunk solar
farm. 21-0960- EL-BGN Chipmunk Solar
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